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Mail in voting is fundamental to free and fair voting in Oregon. It creates accessibility 

for everyone and promotes participation in our elections. Please do not support a 

measure that would change this. As an aging Oregonian living somewhat rurally, the 

ability to sit quietly at home and study my ballot and my voters pamphlet is very 

important to me.  


